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Online Registration opened on July 7th for the Waterloo School District. Parents are 
encouraged to register their child(ren) online. As a reminder, if it is a new student or 
Kindergartener who did not make it to screening, they will need to come into the 
office to fill out paperwork for the student before registering online.  
 
In July, the custodial and maintenance staff are continuing to work hard to clean 
and finish up classrooms, hallways, and other areas of the school. Our blacktop was 
redone and striped, classrooms are slowly coming back together and hallways are 
waxed. The technology department is updating and cleaning up computers, and 
also replacing the classroom computers with new ones. Our administrative assistants 
are collecting paperwork, adding in students, and updating all information for the 
new year. Things are moving quickly, but smoothly, and we are excited for the return 
of our students!  
 
Looking Ahead 
 
August 11th - 5:30-6:30 Supply Drop-Off for 1st Grade  
August 11th & 12th -  Teacher Institute Days 
August 13th- First Day for 1st Grade Students - Full Day 
August 13th- Supply Drop-Off/Meet and Greet for Kindergarten at 8:30-10:30 
August 13th - EC/PK AM Class Orientation 9:00-10:00  
August 13th - EC/PK PM Class Orientation from 12:00-1:00 
August 14th - First Day with all Students 
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